
Michigan’s new No-Fault Auto Insurance law that takes effect on July 2, 2020 differs from the 
current law in several significant ways.  As a result, you may wish to contact your auto carrier or 
agent to discuss the new coverage options.  Depending upon the option, you may be asked about 
your health care coverage.      
 
Your Wayne County health care plan meets the requirements to be considered qualified health 
coverage under the new No-Fault Auto Insurance law.  If you need documentation to provide to 
your auto carrier or agent, please contact the Benefits Department: 
   
Name 
Title 
Telephone Number 
E-mail address  
 


